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6th June 2023 
 
 
Dear Staff, Parents and Carers of Altwood Church of England School and The Piggott School 
 
We wrote to you in April in regards to the consultation on Altwood Church of England School and The 
Piggott School forming a Multi-Academy Trust (MAT) together. Thank you for all of your responses and to 
those of you who attended one of the in-person events. 
 
The MAT executive summary document has been updated to include answers to questions raised and this 
update is included with this letter. 
 
The consultations with parents, carers and staff conclude on 12th June 2023. 
 
A final decision on MAT conversion will be taken by the Governing Bodies of both schools following these 
consultations, due diligence processes and final agreement by the Regional Schools Director. 
 
If you have further questions regarding MAT conversion please e-mail these to: 
MATconversion@piggottschool.org 
 
We hope that you too will be excited by the potential benefits this collaboration can offer our schools. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

     
 
        
 
N M Dimbleby      D J Gray 
Headteacher      Executive Headteacher 
Altwood C of E School     The Piggott School 
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